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JAN 2 6 1993
Docket No., 650-301
Licinse No. DPR-27
EA 92-205
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. E. Link, Vice President

Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201
Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated
January 7, 1993 and your check for $75,000 in payment of the
civil penalty proposed by NRC in a letter dated December &, 1992.
Your corrective actions will be examined during future

inspections.

Sincerely,

C ';rwh
Chris A. VanDenburgh, Deputy Director
Office of Enforcement

cc: A.B. Davis, RIII
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